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Language Arts
In language arts this week we learned the letters Jj, Kk, Ll, and Ww.  We talked about words that start with these letters and sounds.  We colored in capital letters, highlighted those letters in books and went on hunts around the room to find those letters.  We finished learning the phonics dance this week.  We will be singing and doing the dance daily to help students remember the sounds that go with each letter.

Mathematics
This week in math we learned how to write the numbers3-5. We are learning how to model those numbers as well on a five frame. You should have seen colorful math pages coming home with the exercises on them.  Your child is expected to count to 100 by the end of the school year by 1’s and 10’s. Please be practicing those at home.

Homework
Homework started this week. The first page had a letter the letter B on it. If you did not see this come home let me know and I can get you another copy.  Next week’s homework is working with the letters Jj, Kk, Ll, and Ww, and the reverse side has math on them.

Information
If you have information that you need for me to see, please put it in your child’s folder.  I do not check book bags.  Please make sure that you are emptying the folder every night!

Library
We had our first library session this week. Please return the library book on the next B day, which is next Wednesday. If the book is not back on our next library day then your child will not be allowed to check out a new book.

Conferences
This week a letter came home about signing up for conferences. Please make sure that you sign up for one as times are becoming limited.  It is extremely important that we meet and discuss your strengths and weaknesses in the classroom. Sorry only one conference per family.

Specials for next week:
Tuesday A Day Gym AM. Please remember to wear tennis shoes
Wednesday B Day Library. 
Thursday C Day Computer Lab
Friday D Day Gym PM. Please remember to wear tennis shoes
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